
Prescribed Burn Associations (PBA) are 
locally-driven, grassroots organizations and 
their members are part of the local 
communities. Landowners, grass 
managers, fire and other emergency 
personnel can all be a part of an 
association and are encouraged to attend 
these meetings.

Topics
- What is a PBA and how does it work?
- Grant funding for PBAs
- Accessibility of equipment and resources
- Prescribed Fire: Challenges & 

Opportunities
- Importance of a Prescribed Burn Plan

CKD Prescribed 
Burn Association 
Organizational 
Meetings

5:00 p.m. - Meal followed by the program
Sat., January 19 – Hedville Fire Station
Sat., January 26 – Wells Community Bldg.

Facilitator:

Andy Phelps
North Central Region Coordinator 
Kansas Prescribed Fire Council

There is no cost to attend, but 
participants need to RSVP by the 
Wednesday prior (Jan 16 or 23) to 
either session.

For more information or to pre-register, 
please call the CKD – Minneapolis 
Office at (785) 392-2147 or email 
crensink@ksu.edu .

Kansas State University is committed to making its services, activities and programs accessible to all 
participants. If you have special requirements due to a physical, vision, or hearing disability, contact 
Cade Rensink, CKD Extension Agent, at (785) 392-2147.

Kansas State University Agricultural Experiment Station and Cooperative Extension Service
K-State Research and Extension is an equal opportunity provider and employer.


